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February 22, 1984

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Brigat
Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Congratulations on your selection to receive the Medal of
Freedom, the highest civilian honor that can be bestowed by
a president.

Your years of commitment and contributions to your community
have made you worthy of this highest public service award.
You have long been well known for your efforts on behalf of
the Hispanic community and the veterans, but all of us in
Corpus Christi have benefited because of your work. We are
proud of you and the example you provide for others.
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Vance Littleton

cbc


